TEKNOLOGI SPEKTRUM

Kolej Antarabangsa Teknologi Spektrum

Managed by Bestscope System Sdn. Bhd.















DATE: 21st March 2022

To: Students

From: Exam Unit, SPECTRUM **Subject: Physical Examination**

Dear Students,

Greetings from us.

Hope all of you are in a good health.

This is to bring to the attention of all students that the Final Exam of semester February – April 2022 and following semesters, will conduct physically. All the students are requested to adhere to the Final Exam timetable.

We, the SEG Management take the issue of Covid -19 pandemic very seriously and therefore all students must hold responsible to not spread potential pandemic disease (COVID-19) college environment/others

Do you have further inquiry please do not hesitate to contact me at 012-3979612 or email at examunit@spectrum.edu.my.

Stay Safe and follow guidelines prepared by KKM.

Thank you and best regards Parimala Subramaniam Exam Unit